
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Update: Preparation for pipe bursting continues, and short delays on  

32nd Avenue West  

King County’s contractor continues preparations to install the pipe 

in late March/early April. Crews are fusing pipe sections in the 

closed area of 32nd Avenue West. Soil freezing equipment is being 

removed at Smith Cove, and replaced with a drill rig (see back).  

People driving on 32nd Avenue West will have 5-10 minute delays 

while equipment is moved on the street. These delays will help 

protect worker safety while equipment is being moved through the 

narrowed area of 32nd Avenue West. 

  

32nd Avenue West:  

Work Hours: Weekdays from  

7 a.m. to 6:30 p.m.; Saturday 

construction from 9 a.m. to 6:30 p.m.* 

Traffic:  

 32nd Ave. W. is closed between 
Clise Pl. W. and 33rd Ave. W. 

 32nd Ave. W. is narrowed to one 
lane near the diversion structure, 
just south of the West Howe 
Street bridge.  

 
*The schedule and duration for 
construction is tentative and subject 
to change as work progresses. Crews 
may work until 10 p.m. to maintain 
progress as needed. 
 

 SAFETY FOR OUR CREWS 

AND NEIGHBORS IS OUR 

TOP PRIORITY  

 

Please drive slowly in 

construction zones.  
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Smith Cove Park: 
People visiting the Smith Cove Park will 
see increasing amounts of equipment 
on the site as the contractor prepares to 
pull another pipe from 32nd Avenue 
West to Smith Cove. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have new information posted on our 
updated online open house.  
 
The online open house will remain open for you 
to visit through the spring and will continue to be 
updated, as needed.  
 

 

Call: 24-hour construction hotline at 206-205-5969 
Email: monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov 
Search: “Magnolia storage” at kingcounty.gov 

 

 

 
Alternative formats available: 206-477-5371 or TTY relay: 711 

CHECK OUT OUR ONLINE OPEN HOUSE! 

Visit http://magnoliapipe.participate.online 

using your computer or mobile device.  

https://magnoliapipe.participate.online/
mailto:monica.vandervieren@kingcounty.gov

